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Inspire FCU Announces New Bensalem Branch; Targets Opening Date April 2025 

Inspire Federal Credit Union is excited to announce the opening of a new branch at 3933 

Hulmeville Rd, Bensalem, PA, slated to open in April 2025. The location, which previously 

served as a bank branch, will be retrofitted, and rebranded by Inspire to offer a state-of-the-art 

facility that will meet the banking needs of Bensalem residents and surrounding areas. This 

branch will be the fifth Inspire location in Bucks County, joining existing branches in Bristol, 

Langhorne, Newtown, and Warminster. Like our other locations, the Bensalem branch will 

provide a welcoming environment and a convenient space for both personal and business 

banking services. 

“Bensalem is home to many of our existing members and employees, and we look forward to 

bringing our 'Bank Local, Bank Better' approach to this community,” says President/CEO Jim 

Merrill. 

The redesigned branch will focus on creating a member-centric space that strengthens the 

connection between Inspire and the Bensalem community. While the existing three-lane drive-

through will remain, the interior will be updated to ensure a safe, welcoming environment 

where members can consult with staff and complete any type of transaction to help them 

achieve their financial goals. 

“Expansion into Bensalem has always been a priority for us,” added Merrill. “We’ve been 

planning for this growth for several years and couldn’t be more thrilled with this new location 

for Inspire.” 

Please follow us on social media and stay tuned for more updates as we approach the opening 

of this exciting new branch in the coming months. 

 


